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STUDENT NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Students, 

 
Hope all of you and your loved ones are safe and well. 

 
We will be starting the academic year 2020-21, with online classes for semesters III, V and 

VII, from July 10, 2020. The timetable for the same will be posted shortly. We will be 

continuing with online classes for at least one month. Based on the Government and 

University directives, we will keep you updated on the mode of continuation of the semester.  

 
Even though the method of teaching & learning has altered, learning should continue in 

earnest. We urge each one of you to adapt to this new situation and do full justice to the 

online classes.  

 
The institute stands with you at every step of this way and you can approach your Subject 

faculty / Class teacher / HOD / Principal in case of any issues. 

 
 
 
 
(Dr. Srija Unnikrishnan) 

 Principal 


